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Data collection for the 2024 core survey started this quarter.  I pilot survey was conducted in October, and the full study launched on November 1, 2024.  We also held a technical advisory committee meeting in November 2024 in Portland, OR to give committee members an update on the current status of the program and gather input from members on a micromobility task our technical support contractor (Macrosys) is working on to determine future data collection needs for micromobility modes (walk, bike, e-scooters, etc.).  We also had invited speakers to discuss their research on micromobility issues, passive data collection, and the current survey methodology.
